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Ned Smith Center for Nature and Art 
 
Offering a Members Only Hike 
 
To Observe a Nesting Family of Bald Eagles 
 
Millersburg, Pa. -- The Ned Smith Center for Nature and Art is offering a very unique and rare experience 
to twenty lucky Ned Smith Center Members.  On Saturday, June 3, from 8 a.m. to 11 a.m., Scott Bills of the 
Pennsylvania Game Commission will lead a hike on Haldeman Island to acquaint everyone with the 
progress of the Game Commission's bald eagle reintroduction program in Pennsylvania. We will hike to a 
bald eagle's nest and observe a family of eagles. Bring binoculars or a spotting scope and dress 
appropriately for a long hike in high grasses. 
 
This event is free however; space is limited to the first 20 people who register.  All registered participants 
will need to meet in the Ranch House Restaurant parking lot by 7:45 a.m.  The Ranch House Restaurant is 
located four miles north of Duncannon on Routes 11 & 15.  Please register by calling the NSCNA at 717-
692-3699.  You won't want to miss this extraordinary experience! 
 
For more information on this hike or on other events, call the NSCNA at 717-692-3699 or visit our website 
at www.nedsmithcenter.org <http://www.nedsmithcenter.org/> . 
 
The Ned Smith Center for Nature and Art was founded in 1993 to celebrate the life and works of its 
namesake, the nationally recognized wildlife artist, naturalist and writer, Ned Smith.  The Center's Olewine 
Art Gallery and gift shop are open Tuesday-Saturday 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted at 
http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the authors 
and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
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